MCGILL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF MUSIC
DEAN - DR, H. C. PERRIN 323 W. SHERBROOKE STREET

MontreaL 11 th OCtl"., 1926,

r Cuprie,

SEPr ATty
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I encloss a draft lstter,
Mr. Sladen is retiring from his position as
Governor-~-General, You will, however, know bette
to whom the letter should be addressed.

We should be glad to have some intimation from
them as soon as possible, as)if Lord Willingdon econsents to
come we can use it as an additional inducement to subsecribers.

/
Yours very truly,

Cig_c.iﬁzanabk,

Dean,




